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Autumn Close Residents Forum 
00/ 4, Autumn Close 

High Heath 
Walsall 

WS4 1DU

2nd April 2024

To Whom it concerns,
We are a group of residents living in the High Heath area and attend the 
Autumn Close residents forum, where local residents attend to discuss and 
bring to attention any issues within the area and local councillors attend to 
help and support.
The residents would like to have a say in the consultation regarding
the LGBC and proposed boundary changes with Rushall and Shelfield ward
and Pelsall ward.

Concerns a re :
Losing their identity as would like High Heath to be retained and named as the 
area, going forward, whatever the outcome.
Loss of community adhesion as work well with local councillors who have 
served for many years within the Rushall and Shelfield ward and with the 
proposed boundary changes, this will change.

Kind Regards, 
Margaret Hayes chair

Members.


